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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Spring & Fall Cleanup
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 11:35:48 AM






From: SALLY JONGSMA <sallyjongsma@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:59 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Spring & Fall Cleanup
Dear Sir,


Many people cannot afford to take yard cleanup items to the  dump and/or
may not have  the vehicle to do so.


Why get  rid of a program that helps thousands of Sandy residents?  It has
worked for the 21 years I have lived in Sandy.


Not a popular thing to take away.  It 
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